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Monzeglio, Hope, NMENV 

From: Monzeglio, Hope, NMENV 

Sent: Tuesday, March 31,2009 4:15PM 

To: 'Riege, Ed' 

Cc: Hains, Allen; Schmaltz, Randy; Cobrain, Dave, NMENV 

Subject: RE: FA Extension Request 

Ed 

NMED approves your extension request. 

Hope 

From: Riege, Ed [mailto:Ed.Riege@wnr.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2009 4:11PM 
To: Monzeglio, Hope, NMENV 
Cc: Hains, Allen; Schmaltz, Randy 
Subject: FA Extension Request 
Importance: High 

Hi Hope, 
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This email is a follow-up to our conversation between us and Allen Hains this afternoon. Western Refining requests an extension 
of time up to April 10, 2009 to submit the updated financial assurance for the Gallup and Bloomfield refineries. The reason for the 
extension request is that our auditor's letter is not yet ready. Your assistance is greatly appreciated. 

Thanks, 

Ed 

Ed Riege 
Environmental Manager 

Western Refining 
Gallup Refinery 
Route 3 Box 7 
Gallup, NM 87301 
(505) 722-0217 

ed.riege@wnr.com 
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